
2018 JULY        USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Newsletter         Sharon Dunn 

 

 
 

Please read entire article for an 

important Time Change notice. 

 
West Coast Swing is the ultimate dancer’s dance. You 

can use skills learned from virtually all other forms of 

dance. A lead/follow dance requires a good 

connection between leader and follower. West Coast 

Swing is constantly evolving and changing which 

makes it so much fun. Mastering the musicality and 

getting comfortable with adding your own freestyle 

moves makes learning this dance the ultimate 

challenge. 

 

We were very fortunate to have Ashley Byrd, 

President of the Tri-Cities Chapter 6060, teach the first of two West Coast classes at the June 

dance. Ashley will be teaching a second West Coast lesson on July 14, 2108. This little lady 

knows her stuff! She also heads up the West Side of Swing in Richmond, and teaches West 

Coast Swing at Off and Dancing in Ashland. Ashley is a fabulous and comical instructor, she 

will keep you laughing and dancing all night! She truly strives to help her students learn and 

have a great dance experience. We cannot wait to see what she has in store for us on July 14, 

2018. 

 
 

 

 

 

We would also like to send a big thank you shout out to Doug 

McRae for his fantastic selection of music on June 8, 2018. Not 

only is Doug a great DJ, but he is also a fantastic dancer.  It is 

always a privilege to get to dance with him at a Chapter dance.  

 

 

 

 

https://answers.yahoo.com/activity/questions?show=AQYZEQNTGVKHDRMOKNAIHE4WDU&t=g


 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are not yet addicted to West Coast  Swing , please 

join us on July 14, 2018 for Ashley Byrd’s second 

consecutive West Coast lesson. We promise you will catch 

the West Coast dance fever! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** Notice **  The Times - They Are A-Changin’ 

 
Starting September 2018 - our dance times are changing.  The dance lesson 
will be from 7:00-7:45pm, followed by open dance from 7:45 – 10:00pm. We will 
continue to have our dances on the second Saturday of every month at Wesley 
United Methodist Church; only the start and end times are changing. 
 

 

 

 

We hope to see all of you on the dance floor at our next dance on July 14!   

 

7:30-8:15pm West Coast Swing lesson by Ashley Byrd.   

8:15-10:30pm Social Dancing, Music by Randy Goodfellow. 

Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 

3701 Conduit Rd, Colonial Heights, VA  23834 

 
 


